
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 18 

Friday 25th January 2019 

 

 

Headlice 
Headlice are in school again.  PARENTS 

ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR CHECKING 

THEIR CHILDREN’S HAIR FOR 

HEADLICE AND EGGS. 

It is extremely frustrating for families 

who are checking and treating their 

child’s hair to keep getting re-infected 

and also for school staff who are at risk 

of infection.  
 

Winter Mornings 

Children are recorded as late if they arrive 

after 9.10am. Can we please ask that if it has 

been frosty and the car needs to be cleared or 

if the footpaths are going to take a bit longer 

to walk on that you allow the extra time to get 

to school. Lateness has a big impact on learning 

not only for the child who is late but for the 

whole class too.  Please would you ensure that 

children are at school and ready to start at 

9am 

 

 

 

Well Done! 
A huge well done and thank you to all of the 

children for their hard work, determination 

and perseverance this week. A special well 

done to our certificate winners  

 George Young – Special award for 

learning independently 

 Connie Jackson – Award for 

Perseverance in learning your 

numbers. 

 Harley wood – Award for always 

trying your best especially in your 

fraction work 

 Oisin Regan – Special award for 

effort especially in maths. 

Congratulations to all our award 

winners this week keep up the 

good work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As a team we will be thinking carefully 

about developing our good learning 

behaviours over the next few weeks, 

allowing the children to become even more 

independent, confident and able to tackle 

challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor News 

We are really pleased that further to 

the recent letter inviting nominations 

for two Parent Governor vacancies, 

there were two nominees: Claire Allen 

and James Strangeway, who have both 

been duly ‘elected unopposed’ to the 

Governing Board for a term of four 

years. Thank you to all parents, carers 

and nominees for your participation in 

the process. 

We are also welcoming Kate Thompson 

to the Board who has been ‘elected 

unopposed’ as the Staff Governor, for a 

term of four years. 

The diversity in skills and experiences 

that Claire, James and Kate are bringing 

to our team will be instrumental in 

ensuring governance of the school, so 

vital to our continuing school 

improvement. 

I am sure they are looking forward to 

the challenge ahead, and hope they will 

find it interesting, worthwhile and 

rewarding. Should you wish to find out 

more about the Governing Board please 

speak to a member of the team or via 

the Chair of Governors. 

(cofg@stillington.n-yorks.sch.uk) 

Yr2 Multi-Skills Outwood Academy 

We are still awaiting on some slips back 

from parents for the above event on 

Wednesday 30th January, 2019. 

2pm to 3.30pm. Transport to and from the 

event is required and siblings of those 

taking part will be kept back until you are 

here to collect. 

 



 

 


